
OCEANIA  
DOUBLES CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
 
 

Due to the pandemic the inaugural 

Oceania Doubles Championships 
that was to be held in 2021 had to be 
cancelled and also the subsequent 
rescheduled 2022 event. 
 
The inaugural Oceania Doubles 
Championship has now been 
rescheduled for 2024. 
 
It is anticipated that players will 
compete in Men’s, Women’s and 
Mixed Events in the Open Category. 
 
The inclusion of graded events will be 
at the discretion of the Championship 
Hosts who will be appointed in early 2023. 
 
 
More details relating to this event will be forthcoming once a Host has been appointed and 
Championship dates have been confirmed. 

 
 
 
 
 


